
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,     Wednesday, 22 June 2022 

  

Further to our message in the Newsletter, The Suthers School is proud to support Pride 

Month this June. We continue to educate our students and this month is dedicated 

to celebrating LGBT+ communities all around the world. Pride month is about 

acceptance, equality and raising awareness of issues affecting the LGBT+ 

community. 

  

On Friday 24thJune, we are having a non-uniform day. The theme will be ‘bright 

colours’ and we encourage all students and staff to participate. As the weather 

remains warm, we continue to ask for your support in providing your child with sun 

cream and a bottle of water which they can refill at the water stations during the 

day.  

 

For the health and safety of all students, appropriate footwear needs to be safe for 

school, so no sliders, sandals or other open toed shoes, and no high heels. For 

the safeguarding of all student's please could we ask for your support to ensure that 

students' attire is appropriate for school. The final decision on the suitability of 

student clothing is at the discretion of the Senior Leadership Team. Contact with 

parents and carers will be made if any students are wearing inappropriate dress. We 

would also like to take this opportunity to confirm that flags are not clothing and 

therefore are not allowed. 

 

Students can buy ice-cream at break time and our Year 8 Personal Development 

students have requested to sell ice-pops during lunch time to raise money for 

NSPCC. Students therefore may wish to bring some change for the purchase of 

these refreshments. 

  

All students must bring in their normal school bag and be equipped for learning. 

Regular school kit must be worn for PE lessons. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 
Nic Watkin 
Head Teacher 


